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LEED Gold Notification:

: Mt. Greenwood Elementary School
: Linked Annex
Board Meeting The addition's design enhances the learning environment by bringing

April 9, 2013
’ daylight into each classroom, while reducing energy use. Efficient envelope

design and water efficient plumbing fixtures help reduce energy and water

= zivR




LEED Certified Notification:
40 Street Beach House

The 40" Street Beach House makes maximum use of on-site resources,
Board Meeting reusing harvested rainwater for flush fixtures. Natural ventilation and harvested
Aprils, 2018 daylight condition and light the building interior with reduced energy use.
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LEED Platinum Notification:
Engine Company 16

Engine Company 16 is the first LEED Platinum firehouse in lllinois.

Features include green roof, geothermal heat exchange system, permeable
paving and aggressive stormwater management system.
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The PBC is nearly two years ahead of schedule on meeting the goal set by
Chairman Emanuel in June 2011 of doubling the number of LEED certified
projects in four years.

With the announcement of a Platinum certification at Engine Co. 16, there
are a total of 72 LEED Certified projects in Chicago, nearly doubling the
certified projects at the time of the announcement with only 10 more to go.

Chicago continues to lead the nation in LEED certified projects with
Los Angeles following at 43, followed by Dallas and Houston.
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Outreach Event

Public Building Commission of Chicago

Outreach Event

Friday, April 12, 2013
9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m.
Registration
9:00 a.m.—9:30 a.m.
at Kennedy-King College

Main Theater
740 W. 63rd Street

The Public Building Commission of Chicago is conducting an
outreach in support of an upcoming design-build procurement.
Interested construction companies and design firms should
attend. The firms will be encouraged to submit proposals for
renovation projects for completion ending in August of 2013.

Contact Chuck Kelly at
312-744-9679 or rsvp@pbcchicago.com
with Questions
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